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“Earth does not belong to us; we belong to Earth. Let’s cherish and protect it every day.” 

On May 3, 2023, the students of Class VIII D organized a captivating assembly in commemoration of 

Earth Day. The assembly aimed to raise awareness about environmental conservation and the 

importance of protecting our planet for future generations.  

The assembly commenced with the thoughtfully scripted nukkad natak performed by a group of talented 

students. The play depicted real-life scenarios that highlighted environmental issues such as pollution, 

deforestation, and waste disposal. The impactful performances and relatable situations effectively 

conveyed the urgency of taking action to address these challenges. 

A highlight of the assembly was a visually striking display of banners, creatively designed by the students. 

These banners featured powerful messages about sustainable living, biodiversity, and the need to reduce 

our ecological footprint. The banners set a thought-provoking tone for the assembly, immediately 

capturing the attention of the audience. 

Adding an element of creativity and expression, a group of students presented a captivating dance 

performance. The dance routine symbolized the beauty and diversity of nature, emphasizing the 

harmony that can be achieved through responsible stewardship of the Earth. The choreography and 

vibrant costumes captured the essence of Earth’s magnificence. 

Madam Principal addressed the assembly, commending Class VIII D for their initiative in organizing the 

assembly. She urged everyone to be mindful of their actions and encouraged the adoption of sustainable 

practices in both school and home settings. 

 

 

 


